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These drawings are provided for information purposes only.  Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) and the Owner are not responsible for the content or accuracy of the drawings provided.  It is the user's responsibility to verify the consistency between these drawings and the officially sealed plan sheets.  Use of these drawings by recipient, for any purpose, is at the risk of the recipient.  ODOT expressly disclaims any responsibility arising from any use of these plans, drawings, and notes.  To the full extent permitted by law, the recipient of these drawings hereby agrees to defend, indemnify, and hold harmless ODOT and the Owner from and against any and all claims, suits, actions, damages, loss, liability, or costs of every nature or description (including reasonable attorney's fees) arising from, or in any way attributable to or connected with use of these drawings.

_______________________________________________________
Any questions or comments concerning the 1988 Roadway Discontinue Standard Drawing,  please contact Larry Curts in OKC at 1-405-521-6759 or e-mail to the following addresses:
===>  lcurts@fd9ns01.okladot.state.ok.us


